



Monthly Newsletter January, 2024

9:00 AM • Traditional Worship

10:30 AM • Contemporary Worship 🏻 🎉

THIS MONTH AT TBC

Connect Groups – The winter session of Connect Groups begins the week of January 7. If you are interested in registering for a group, go to tbcnow.org/connect-groups, or email jason.shuler@tbcnow.org for more information.

SNAC - New Sunday Night Adult Classes (SNAC) begin on Sunday night, January 7 at 5:30PM. Go to: tbcnow.org/snac for class topics, descriptions, teachers, locations, and to sign up. You can also get a brochure from the Welcome Center, Kid's Kafé area, or Information Center. This is an opportunity to enrich yourself spiritually and to connect with other members and attendees of TBC.

Interested in church membership? We invite you to participate in the 8-week First Step Class taught by Pastor Rob. Become more acquainted with our Pastor and the philosophies of Triad Baptist Church by attending this Sunday evening class! More information can be found at www.tbcnow.org/first-steps.

Ladies Connect – Ladies of all ages and stages are invited to join us for Ladies Connect on January 9 from 6-8PM at the church. (exact location to be determined) TBC Director of Women's Ministries, Jodie Anker, will speak on the topic, "At the End of My Rope." There is a \$5 fee for this event. Limited childcare available for children aged 5 and under. Contact Katherine Trotter at: k.trotter.915@gmail.com or Selina Thomas at: snaomithomas@gmail.com for childcare information. Register online at: tbcnow.org. We hope to see you there!

Hands to Heart (H2H) – The H2H Crochet and Knitting Ministry will meet on Tuesday, January 9 from 6-8PM in room E-307. Ladies interested in crocheting or knitting hats are invited to attend. Yarn and patterns are provided. H2H will hold our Annual Yarn Drive from February 1-29. Look for white collection baskets at entrances during the entire month. More details coming soon! We sincerely appreciate your support and donations for this ministry.

KIDS STREET

Fifth Graders and Parents: You are invited to join us on Sunday, January 21 from 4:00-4:45PM in the Kids Street Worship Center for information on how to participate in an annual ministry project that you quite possibly may never forget! Meeting includes refreshments. Fifth Graders planning to attend should email Mr. Tim at tim.gerber@ tbcnow. org no later than the deadline ... Wednesday, January 17, and also include the total count of family members who are planning to attend.

Baptism-for-Kids Class: On Sunday, January 28, from 4:00-4:45PM, Kids Street is sponsoring a BAPTISM-FOR-KIDS CLASS in the Kids Street Worship Center for both children and parents. The purpose of this class is:

- To give kids and their parents a clear understanding of what baptism means.
- To equip parents to talk with their children about baptism.
- To prepare kids and their parents for baptism.
- To see kids and parents follow Jesus in baptism.

To sign up for this class, email Mr. Tim at tim.gerber@tbcnow.org.



If you are visiting today, we'd like to meet you and make a connection.

We have a special gift for you! Stop by our Welcome Center and see one of our friendly greeters.



for complete ministry updates, announcements, and event information at **tbcnow.org** or from one of our social media sites.

ARMOR OF LIGHT FOR LIFE

ALL Ministry – Mark your calendars!! Keeping you aware of key, Life Affirming events, we would love for you and your family to be involved in for 2024: Jan. 14, Sanctity of Human Life Sunday observed here at Triad | Jan. 19, March 4Life in Washington | Jan 22, National Sanctity of Human Life Day | April 14-20, Triad's LoveLife focus week & prayer walk | May 18, NC March for Life in Raleigh | Month of June, SPCC Baby Bottle Campaign | Sept. 7, LoveLife (Youth Prayer Walk) | Nov. 9, LoveLife (Week 40 - celebrate Life)

If you have questions and would like to get more involved this year or you would just like more details for any of these events, please email Linsey Huffman at all@tbcnow.org.

FAITHFUL FRIENDS

Faithful Friends Potluck Social – Adults aged 55 and older, make plans to attend the Faithful Friends Potluck and Social on January 20 at 12PM in the Youth Room. Austin Decker from the NC Baptist Aging Ministry will be speaking on "Aging Well." Register on Sunday (Jan. 7 or 14) at the Faithful Friends Table or in Sunday school. Signup to bring a covered dish to share with the group. We hope to see you there for a good time of fellowship and fun!

COMING UP...

Couples Date Night Event – Our Annual Event is scheduled for Friday, February 9 with guest speaker, Cary Schmidt. Cary is the lead pastor of Emmanuel Baptist Church in Newington, CT and the author of several books. Registration will be made available on our website in January.

CONNECT WITH US AT TBC

Crisis Control Ministry – For the month of January, support the Crisis Control Ministry food pantry by donating canned stew (beef stew, chili, Brunswick, etc.). Donations can be placed in the bin in the Welcome Center Lobby or in the bin located near the Information Center door (on Wednesday nights).

The "Apples of Gold" newsletter is available now. Many practical truths from God's word can be found in this publication. We appreciate all of the hard work and effort that goes in to making this newsletter available for our church family. Check it out today!

reSTART Addiction Support Group & Sharing Hope (for parents) meets on Friday nights at 7 PM in room G-216! This Christ-centered program offers a safe and confidential environment for individuals struggling with any of a multitude of possible issues such as: childhood sexual abuse, grief, control issues, gambling addiction, depression, anxiety, pornography, eating disorders, suicidal thoughts, abortion recovery, anger, and much more. Meetings not limited by age, gender, marital status, or religious background.

